


were the whole board , with the Architect which has tentatively been em­
ployed by the Board of Trustees , and to employ such legal counsel as it 
deems necessary for the carrying out of this motion. This motion was 
seconded and passed unanimously by the Trustees . 

Dr . Elliott, chairman of the sub-committee on sewer service for 
the college, reported that he and George Callison , city engineer for the 
Town of Forest City, have looked over the site for the college and dis ­
cussed the possible location of a sewer line that would serve the college . 

Mr . Gamble, chairman of the sub-committee on water service for 
the college , reported that he has talked with a representative of the 
Duke Power Company and has been assured that Duke Power Company will be 
prepared to work with the Trustees in arranging for a water line to be 
run to the college site . 

Mr . Eason repor t ed the employment of Mrs . Janice Watson as a 
stenographer and Mr . Rock Brinkley as director of Adult Education. 
Mr . Eason also reported that Captain Wade Philbeck has agreed to make ad­
ditional office space available for the use of the staff of the college . 
Mr . Eason stated that there will be a need for venetian blinds and an air 
conditioning unit for each office . Mr . Eason also reported that the col­
lege will be expected to contribute to the cost of heating fuel and elec ­
tric service for the armory . 

The Trustees voted to ask the chairman to appoint a committee 
of three members to assist Mr . Eason with the selection of personnel to 
be employed by the college . 

The Board adjourned without setting a definite date for its 
next meeting . 
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